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  Due to the 2nd Stage of the Southern Motorway from
Halswell Junction Road out to Rolleston. The land we
leased from NZTA has been taken back by them. We have
tried to find some land close enough to Christchurch that
is suitable however as yet we havent found any. So we will
not be open this summer season. Please keep an eye on
this page as we will update you all as soon as we sort
things out.
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